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44 DEPUTATION – MS SHERNETT MARTIN 
 WITH RESPECT TO THE VAUGHAN AFRICAN CANADIAN ASSOCIATION’S 
 ANNUAL CARIBBEAN PARADE 
 
The Committee of the Whole recommends that Communication C1, from Ms. Shernett Martin, Vaughan 
African Canadian Association/CariVaughan, dated August 20, 2012, be received. 
 
The request for deputation was withdrawn. 
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